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Melissa Vallone of the Chicago office was featured in the August 2015
edition of Bottom Line Briefing. The article focuses on intellectual property
and what it means for associations. She is quoted saying, “I think the
biggest trend is that there will be even more policing of content. When it
comes to copyright infringement, damages are going to be sought and it's
not something that is just going to go away.”
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